*THE PLEASURE STATION"

February 24, 1959

Mr. Maurioec W. Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We are very pleased to confirm your reception
of KOKE, February 8, 1959, 6:12 A.M. CST.

Our signal is very frequently received in the
vicinety of Denver; so much, that we feel that
the listners in that area are close friends.
If you receive us again in the future, we will
appreciate the opportunity to have further
correspondence with you.

Sincerely yours,

T o

Buck C. Brown, c.e.
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